
  

  

Shabbat 11 November 

The next Shabbat Mevarchim Shiur with Rabbi Michael Pollak 

will be on the topic of: “Is Post Modernism a friend or foe. Recent 

developments in Jewish Thought”. 

Zaka Event (see poster) 

An evening in support of Zaka, will take place on Tuesday 7 

November at 8.00pm in NW4 (see poster on the back of the 

newsletter). Entry is available through pre-booked tickets here: 

https://UnitedTogether.eventbrite.com.  

Security Message from Alex Jacobs 

I have recently taken on the role of MA Security Officer, and I am 

grateful for the support and trust which I have received from 

Rabbi Golker, the Executive and many of our members. At 

present, I am reviewing our security policies and procedures and 

I have had meetings with CST to discuss what, if anything, we 

need in addition to the exceptional security support we receive 

from Atanas. Two weeks ago, the Regional Head of CST for 

Barnet South visited Shul on Shabbat morning and inspected the 

entire site (including parts of the building used by OYH). He 

made various recommendations and observations which are 

being considered by the Shul. In the meantime, you may have 

seen an increased security presence by members of the Shul. In 

response to my WhatsApp request from the Shul, some 20 

members have put themselves forward to stand on security as 

required. I am truly grateful to each of them, including Rabbi 

Golker who intends to play his part in this important aspect of 

Shul. If you wish to add your name, please contact me (details 

below). I must stress that as a Shul and as a building there is no 

specific intelligence or threat to our safety. The enhanced 

security at present is for reassurance to members of the 

community during the current time and to ensure everyone feels 

as comfortable as possible when attending our services. We do 

not have any equipment of our own and I am in discussions with 

Rabbi Golker, CST and the United Synagogue regarding 

procuring no more than the necessary equipment, in line with 

Halacha, to ensure that if our own security team remains 

necessary, those who undertake such duties do so with their own 

protection first and foremost so that they can efficiently and 

safely protect all those who use our wonderful Shul. It is hoped 

that if, on the advice of CST, a full security team remains 

necessary, full training will be provided for those who volunteer. 

If you wish to join the security team or if you have any specific 

queries or information which you wish to bring to my attention, 

please email me at security@magenavot.com. I shall provide a 

further update in due course.  

Alex Jacobs 
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Yahrzeit 

06/11/2023 22 Cheshvan  Emilie Morris father 

08/11/2023 24 Cheshvan  Laurence Lovat Father 

08/11/2023 24 Cheshvan  Laurence Lovat Mother 

09/11/2023 25 Cheshvan  Linda Lovat Father 

10/11/2023 26 Cheshvan  Moshe Langerman Father 

10/11/2023 26 Cheshvan  Marian Taitz Father 
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Shabbat 4 November 

Chabura: Josh London | Leining: Moshe Langerman 

Magen Minis, Magen Maxis and Y@MA will be at the usual time. 

Magen Munchies and Y@MA are both sponsored by Joy Lyons 

to mark the Yahrzeit for her late father. 

This week's kiddush is kindly sponsored by Karina and Ashley 

Katz to mark their wedding anniversary. Mazal Tov! 

Shabbat Drasha/Post-Mincha Shiur: Rabbi Yoni Golker 

Motzei Shabbat 4 November 

Horim V’Yeladim restarts its new season this Motzei Shabbat 4 

November at 6.10pm. This season will again be run by Muriel 

and Josh Abeles. There will be pizza and takeaway chocolate at 

the end along with £2, £4 and £6 raffle prizes for Torah Treasures 

to be won each week along with a lucky dip!  

Sunday 5 November 

 

Tuesday 7 November 

The weekly Tehillim will take place at 18 Raleigh Close with 

Maariv at 7.45pm followed by Divrei Chizuk and Tehillim. This is 

a joint event run with Hendon United Synagogue, Beis Gavriel, 

Alei Tzion and Magen Avot. 

 

 

!! SPECIAL ZAKA EVENT ON TUESDAY 7 NOVEMBER – SEE BACK OF THIS NEWSLETTER !! 

 

https://unitedtogether.eventbrite.com/
mailto:security@magenavot.com


 

https://zaka.org.uk/unitedtogetherforzaka/

